
Ref No. BBPSMN/2022/1 Date: 02.04.2022

Dear Parent

Greetings!!

We have always taken stringent measures to ensure the safety and security of
students under our care at BBPS, Manesar and your cooperation is the key in
making our efforts more efficient.

Please note the following points regarding the dispersal of students:

●Non bus users of classes VI-VIII (self-walkers/walkers with parents) will use
Gate No. 1 for entry and dispersal.
●Parents/Guardians of classes VI-VIII who are coming to pick up their wards

need to pick up their ward from the ground floor.
●Van users will gather in Badminton Court and they will be picked up from there

by the respective van drivers. We request you to kindly share the details of the
respective van drivers with the class teacher. Their dispersal will be from Gate 1
through Mont Gate.
●Entry of Parents will only be allowed with the softcopy of the gate pass shared

by the class teacher till the time the physical ID cards of the parents are issued.
The physical Parent’s ID card will be issued shortly.
●Parents are requested to park their cars properly to avoid traffic congestion in the

vicinity of the school.

NOTE:-

Kindly do not drop your ward before 7.20am (Classes VI-VIII).

Regards

BBPS Manesar


